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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 5:44 PM
To: Dale Eastmond
Cc: Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; Jeff Bates; Gabriella Passidomo
Subject: RE: Dckt. 20200196 title change

Hi Dale, 
 
Per your request, the docket title has been updated to reflect, “Request for approval of 
interconnection, resale and collocation agreement between Frontier Communications of the South, 
LLC and NGA 911, L.L.C.” 
 
Dorothy 
 

From: Dale Eastmond <DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 3:59 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Lee Eng Tan <LTAN@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates 
<JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Gabriella Passidomo <GPassido@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Dckt. 20200196 title change 

 
Good afternoon Dorothy, 
  
If you could please revise the docket title to say, “Request for approval of interconnection, resale and collocation 
agreement between Frontier Communications of the South, LLC and NGA 911, L.L.C.” which 
adds the resale and collocation elements to the title as well as changes the CLECs name to our MCD version.  
 
Also, as a heads up, Angie McCall will be filling a new cover letter for this docket.  
  
As always let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your help, 
  
Dale E. 




